## Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Pwyllgor yr Economi, Seilwaith a Sgiliau

**National Assembly for Wales** 

Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee

Ian Yeowart
Managing Director
Grand Union Trains Limited
Riverside Lodge
Fulford
York
YO19 4RB

29 July 2019

Dear lan,

Thank you for your letter dated 19 July following up on our meeting. I was very interested to hear your project to increase train services between south Wales and London. I am sure the other members of the Committee would be similarly interested in your plans.

The National Assembly is now in recess until 15 September, as you can imagine, the committees work programme is set out quite far in advance and our sessions are currently planned until the end of November.

However if you were to supply a short paper outlining your plans, including a proposed time line, I can share this with the Committee and we could make some time to discuss it at one of our September meetings. Our first meeting in the new term will be on the 19 September. We would need to receive your paper by the 9 September to include it on the agenda for the 19 September.

Yours sincerely,

Russell George AM

Chair

Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee



Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1NA SeneddESS@cynulliad.cymru www.cynulliad.cymru/SeneddESS 0300 200 6565 National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1NA SeneddEIS@assembly.wales www.assembly.wales/SeneddEIS 0300 200 6565